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Please note children in Years 1 - 6 return to school on Tuesday 7th 
September.  
 

Children can return to school in September wearing the Summer 
uniform.  Key Stage 2 will need to wear a shirt and tie after the October 
half term. 
 

 

 

This week’s letters home – 

look for them on our school 

website under  

parents/letters home/2020-21 

Swimming (Autumn) – Vela 

Bromham Woods – Y6 (those 

not attending Hilltop) 

DIARY DATES 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 Mon 6th-Fri 10th Sept – Y6 

Hilltop Residential 

 Tue 7th Sept – Year 1-6 

return to school 
Nursery and Reception 
children have been given 
their start dates separately 

 Tue 7th Sept – Y6(those not 

attending hilltop) – 
Bromham Woods trip 

 Tue 7th Sept – New Nursery 

& Reception Stay & Play 
sessions 

 Tue 7th Sept – 3.30pm – Y5 

Grafham info meeting for 
parents 

 Wed 8th Sept – Y1&2 – 

Mead Open Farm Trip 

 Thu 9th Sept – Y3-6 – 

Hunstanton Beach Trip 

 Thu 9th Sept – New Nursery 
& Reception Stay & Play 
sessions 

 Fri 17th Sept – Vela – 

Swimming lessons start 

 

Our attendance winner this 
week is Phoenix with 
96.1%. 

 

A message from the head....... 

Well what a scorcher of a week it has been. 
As we come to the end of another year, I would like to  

thank all the children, staff, parents and carers 
for your continued support this year. 

 
Please join me in wishing our Year 6 children all the best in  

their new schools in September, we are so proud of what they 
have achieved whilst at Great Denham. 

 
I hope you have a fantastic summer break with  
your families and look forward to seeing you on  

7th September. 
 

Denise Burgess 



www.greatdenhamprimary.org.uk follow us on twitter  @GreatDenhamPS 
 

 

Good Luck and Best Wishes to all our Year 6’s who will be 

leaving us to join Secondary School in September.  
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SPORTS UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 sports day 

 
We had our final sports day this week and it did 
not disappoint! The sun shone bright, the heat 
was intense but the children gave it their all! 
There were many impressive performances and 
we are proud of everyone for their commitment 
to earn points for their family! 
 
Winners: Terra, 2nd Ventus, 3rd Aqua, 4th Ignis 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Overall whole school sports day results 

 
We are so proud of all of our children for showing 
courage and determination in all of the sports 
days. However there can only be one winner and 
the results are in!  
 
Congratulations to Terra you are our winners!  
 
2nd place Ventus, 3rd Aqua, 4th Ignis. 
 
We look forward to celebrating a more normal 
sports day with you all next year. 
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Sports leaders 

 
We cannot thank our year 6 sports leaders enough for the enthusiasm, commitment and leadership 
they have contributed towards physical activity and sport at Great Denham Primary school.  
They have inspired our children to move, have fun and enjoy competitions in such a difficult year.  
What amazing role models they have been in our school - we are really going to miss you.  
 

 

  THANK YOU and GOOD LUCK    
 

LOCAL EVENTS & ADVERTS 

 
 

 


